On Saturday, 27 September 2014, 21:44, "Toxiccabinair@aol.com" <Toxiccabinair@aol.com> wrote:

Jo

Thank you so much for the information. Is this something | can share on the site for others? How
did you find Dr. Rea? Did your husband travel just for that or did you relocate to Dallas?

Glad to hear he is improving so well. As you could see we have gone through a similar path.
Hopefully these positive results can help others too. Best wishes for contined improvement!

Larry Sandefer
and Anna Denney-Sandefer

From Jo Wood at jowoodsydney@yahoo.com.au

Hi there. My husband has aerotoxic syndrome and after many years of misdiagnosis and chronic
il health he finally went to see Dr William Rea at the Environmental Health Centre in Dallas,
Texas in Dec 2012. He has been following Dr Rea's comprehensive protocols for 18 months now
and slowly but surely things are improving and his test results are showing massive improvements
in some areas. If you would like any more information about our journey please get in touch. Well
done on the website. best wishes Jo Wood and Capt Peter Knight Ret., Australia.




Dear Larry and Anna

1. Dr Rea was recommended to Peter by a very respected occupational physician
here in Australia who understands aerotoxic syndrome and had Dr Rea's text
books (4 volumes) on toxicity. This Australian doctor suggested it might be a
good idea to see if there was somewhere that Pete could try the far infrared sauna
therapy that Dr Rea uses as part of his treatments.

We then researched on the web etc and decided to go there for treatment. We spent
5> weeks there in Dec 2012. So that Pete did not have to fly there from Australia
we went from Sydney to San Diego by ship and then flew from San Diego to

Dallas. We had to fly home but by then had bought oil vapour filtering industrial
grade 3M masks.

By all means share this information on your website. Dr Rea specialises in
environmental medicine, particularly chemical/toxin exposures. He used to be a
highly regarded cardiologist but became very ill from the fumes from the
anaesthetics in the operating rooms and thus began his journey into environmental
medicine as he had to cure himself first!!!!

Pete has since written a very,very detailed summary of his time in Dallas so let me
know if you would like to read it and/or have a link to it on your website.

Dee Passon also has a very good website where she shares her healing
experiences. David Zaharik has also written extensively about his aerotoxic

journey. Dr Sarah Myhill in the UK is also excellent. Maybe you already know
about these?

It is important for us all to remember that cabin air exposure will effect every
individual differently and symptoms can be very varied and that what has helped
one person may not help another, but it is also important for us to at least share
what we have all tried and what has improved things, so that others can at least
have a headsup on what the available options are and save themselves a lot more

ill health and alot of wasted time and money on the endless medical merry-go-
round.




Jo (and Pete)
Halls Head

Australia




